Kemp/Hindsboro/Arcola/0Oakland

Class Reunion For All Classes
Saturday, August 23, 2014

Hello everyone. It’s time for you to RSVP so we can get your name(s) on the attendee list
for this very special event. Please make sure you RSVP by August 15, 2014.

As a reminder, we’re having the class reunion from 6 to 9 p.m. on Saturday, August 23, 2014 at
Yoder’s Kitchen in Arthur. Many of you know where Yoder’s is located but if you haven’t been there
before it's easy to find on the eastern edge of Arthur on highway 133, south side of the road. We have a
special entrance at the back of the building so please park and then enter through the back door.

We will have our own buffet featuring two entrées (chicken and ham) and all the side items you
would expect on an extensive buffet; plus a well-stocked dessert table. Service should be great since the
servers will be working at our event only.

The total cost for each attendee is $15.00. This covers everything; your meal, coffee or tea, tax
and tip. We've been able to keep the cost low because we'll have a 50/50 drawing to help us offset some
of the expenses it takes to put on an event like this.

Here’s how to RSVP:

Via email to mhowrey@sbcglobal.net, please provide:
1. Name of each attendee (maiden name also if your name has changed since high school)

2 Name of city and state where each attendee currently resides

3. Phone number of each attendee

4, Email address of each attendee

5. Year of graduation (if you don’t have a graduation year list the years you attended)
6. Which school(s) you attended

If you don’t have access to email you can call (314) 799-2901 and leave this information in a
voice message or you can fax this information to: (217) 443-3232; attention Mick Howrey.

We will only be able to accept cash or check since Yoder's does not have a credit card
machine in their banquet room. Checks should be made payable to “Yoder’s Kitchen”.

The room is nice and we will have some decorations in place and we encourage you to bring any
memorabilia that you've saved from your grade/high school days. We’'ll have tables set aside for the
display of these items. Letter jackets, cheerleading outfits, jerseys, yearbooks or anything else you want
to bring will be welcomed. We can’t attach anything to the walls because of concern about damage.

Two notes:
1. Please remember that alcohol is not available at Yoder’'s and is not allowed at the event.
2. There is an after-reunion-party at It’ll Do in Arcola starting at 9:30 p.m.

We’re expecting a good crowd and lots of fun with classmates and friends. The 8/23 reunion
committee looks forward to seeing you.
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